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Dear Bill, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to you and your staff and all the 
courtesies extended to me on the building of my new home. 
 
You have a great staff that addressed all my concerns in a timely and professional manner.  I am 
settled in and could not be happier.  It is a great model with plenty of room and meets all my needs. 
 
I have recommended GHO and have a family member purchasing on Lot 50.  I am sure they will be 
as happy as myself once their home is completed. 
 
Thanks again for a job well done. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marcelino 
 
P.S. Vinnie and Larry were also very helpful. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


